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SAT Report

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1IdtpGYLPHkJ5UGBrQ5aofTofYiSRGhKOiwcnX5FUmos/edit?us
p=sharing

You may have to paste this link into your browser.

One of the most important things | want the board to know is that low SAT math scores are not just a
problem in our state. If you scroll through the slides, you will notice that this is a national problem, as
well as, a worldwide problem.

ISAT Testing

We started ISAT testing our juniors this week. We have completed both tests in math and will move into
ELA next week. | hope to be able to report our scores to the board at the June meeting.

Staffing

We will have a few people to hire as we move into late spring and summer. As you know, Mr. Alexander
and Mrs. Brown have decided to retire. Mr. Alexander has been teaching for 20 plus years and Mrs.
Brown is finished her 41% year. Pending board approval, we have already hired Marie Walker to replace
Mr. Brown, and we have Mr. Alexander’s position posted.

We will also need to hire for a Spanish position and a math position. Just this week, we offered our
Spanish/ELL position to Tatjana Trout (pending board approval). Mrs. Trout will allow us to offer
Spanish, German, and French since she is fluent in all three languages.
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